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St Oswald’s CE Primary School 

Church Road, Aston Juxta Mondrum, Nantwich, Cheshire.  
CW5 6DP 

Telephone : 01270 623826 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Louise McDonough 

admin@stoswald-worl.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

@stoswaldsworleston  

           ‘’Let your light shine’’       Matthew 5:16                                                          

This term we are celebrating Generosity 

     Prayer of the week 
Dear Lord, 

Help us always to praise rather than criticise, 
to sympathise rather than condemn, 
to encourage rather than discourage, 

to build rather than destroy, 
and to think of people at their best rather than their worst. 

Amen 

              School Diary Dates  
 
September 
28th Malbank Open Evening (Y6) 
29th Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
October 
5th Favourite food day 
9th Fluenz Vaccination R-Y6 
9th Harvest Festival at Church 
11th Open Day 
13th Pyjama fundraising day 
18th Parents Evening 
19th Parents Evening 
20th Break up for half term 
30th Back to School 
 
November 
3rd Times Tables Rock Stars Day 
17th Children In Need Day 
 
December 
1st Academy photography 
12th KS1 Nativity 2pm/6pm 
14th KS2 Carol Concert 6pm 
15th Nursery Christmas crafts/songs 
19th Carol Service at Church 
20th Crewe Lyceum Cinderella 
21st Last day of term 

Happy Birthday to you 

Happy birthday to Rebeca, Edward,      
Sophia and Jessica 

 We hope you all have a magical day. 

 

Attendance of the week 

Foxes 99.6% 

 

Music Lessons 

If your child is interested in music lessons, we currently have tu-

tors working in school on set days of the week from the Love Mu-

sic Trust.   For more information please visit their website or con-

tact the school office. 

https://www.lovemusictrust.com/parents-and-pupils/small-

group-and-individual-tuition/ 
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Mrs McDonough’s Messages 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A huge thank you to everyone that came along to our Meet the Teacher afternoons this week—it 
was so wonderful to see so many of you and to share our curriculum and key messages face-to-face. 
For anyone that couldn’t make it, we will be adding the presentations to the class pages on the web-
site over the next few days.  

This week all of the pupils were voting for who they wanted                                                                
to be Head Boy and Head Girl! It was very difficult to choose                                                                         
as they were all so good at presenting in assembly, but the                                                                       
final votes were counted and checked and the results were                                                                     
as follows: 

Head Boy: Noah Stephenson         

Head Girl: Jessica Lloyd 

Deputy Head Boy: William Kirk-Bradshaw   

Deputy Head Girl: Willow Ferguson 

These 4 leaders have already had their first meeting and helped me with Open Day today. I’m sure 
you’ll join me in congratulating them and all of the Year 6 pupils in their new roles in school. 

We Need You! 

Do you have a morning or afternoon spare each week where you would be able to come into school 
and listen to children read? We are asking for any parents , carers or grandparents to come into 
school on a regular basis to help children develop their reading skills, fluency and confidence by 
spending some time listening to them read and asking them some questions about the book. Please 
speak to your child’s class teacher or myself on the gate before or after school if you would be in-
terested in helping our pupils with their reading. 

Mobile Phones 

If, for whatever reason, your child needs to bring a mobile phone into school, please support us in 
making sure that these are handed in to the class teacher at the beginning of the day. These will be 
collected in a class bag and handed into the school office where they will be locked away until home 
time when they will be returned. I know that some children go to various friend’s houses, clubs or 
family members homes after school and therefore need their phone. However, these cannot be left 
in lockers or school bags for safeguarding reasons. Thank you for your support with this.  

Diary Dates 

We have quite a few events coming up soon, including the MacMillan Coffee Morning next week and 
the harvest festival the following week. The PTA have also been busy planning some lovely activities 
for the children and parents including a ‘Let Your Light Shine’ disco, cake sale and of course a 
Christmas Fair for later in  the term—keep an eye out for a list of dates coming soon! 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend and as always if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me via the school office or at Principalstoswalds@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk 

Kind Regards,  

Louise McDonough 
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   Let Your Light Shine, Our Stars of the Week 
 
Mrs McDonough ‘s Star of the Week -  Obi for always smiling and being kind and 
brave, Aine for being very friendly and welcoming to our visitors, Isaac for superb 
handwriting and presentation of work and Edith for being polite, helpful and friendly to the 
Bikeability staff 

Owls  -  Albert for bring so happy and kind to his friends, also Harriet for trying so hard in      
phonics 

Deers  -  Gwyn and Marcella for wonderful work in maths 

Hedgehogs  - Harley for always putting 100% into his lessons, also Madison for being so  kind 
and encouraging her friends to be brave 

Foxes - Fleur for her fantastic enthusiasm in our geography lessons, also Joe for showing great 
perseverance in our practice SATs assessments 

Sports Star of the week - Jamie, Joey, Tyrone and Obi for outstanding sportsmanship 

Wraparound care star of the week - Molly for always embracing all the activities and joining in 

Ethos Team choice - Mrs Lycett for being so generous with her time 

Christian Value - Generosity 
Owls -  Obi for being a kind and gentle friend 

Deers -  Maddie for giving her time to help her friends 
 
Hedgehogs - Caleb for being so generous with his kind words 

Foxes -  Oliver for always being generous with his time by helping other children 

       Top 10 Mathletes of the week 
 Aggie Phoebe 

Olivia Layla 

Harry Daniel 

Oliver Edward 

Jamie Caleb 

Pastoral Support  

Last year I completed SMHL (Senior Mental Health Lead )training with Place2Be. The Parenting 
Smart section of their website has practical tips and advice for parents/carers to support children's 

wellbeing and behaviour.  
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Place2Be+E-

news&utm_campaign=659f43d40e-
GET_INVOLVED_2023_21_09&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-659f43d40e-%

5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D 

Ms Katherine Charlesworth Pastoral Lead - Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Place2Be+E-news&utm_campaign=659f43d40e-GET_INVOLVED_2023_21_09&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-659f43d40e-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Place2Be+E-news&utm_campaign=659f43d40e-GET_INVOLVED_2023_21_09&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-659f43d40e-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Place2Be+E-news&utm_campaign=659f43d40e-GET_INVOLVED_2023_21_09&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-659f43d40e-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Place2Be+E-news&utm_campaign=659f43d40e-GET_INVOLVED_2023_21_09&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-659f43d40e-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
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